


















































































































































ALUMNI NEWS 

1931 1936 

JaiN C. BAKER retired Decanber 31, 1973. John 
lives in Lawrenceville, Illinois. 

WILLIAM A. MEDESY retired in 1971 after serving 
fourteen years as a college president in New York 
and Colorado. During the past ten years Bill has 
kept busy with volunteer work and consulting 
activities in education. He writes: "One of my 
fond memories of Purdue is of the first forestry 
camp at Henryville in 1929. The camp director 
was Professor Fred Franklin, a devoted teacher 
and friend. Fred died shortly after camp ended." 

FORREST T. MILLER writes from his horne in 
Greencastle, Indiana: "We now have a great 
grandson with flaming red hair." Frosty retired 
on July l, 1974 after 41 years in Federal, State, 
Industrial, and Cooperative Extension Forestry 
programs. 

ROBmi' F. WHITSITT died Novanber 12, 1975. No 
other details available. 

1932 

WILLIAM G. PATTERSCN writes: "The class of '32 
has its 50th Anniversary in 1982. I hope I will 
be able to attend Gala week or Homecoming, and 
see forestry classmates that I haven't seen in 50 
years. Reached my 75th birthday Sept. 25, 1981. 
Retired from SCS, January, 1965, and in that year 
began managing a Nitrogen Terminal with a million 
gallon capacity..•This is a part-time job 
(self-employed). Gives me time to fish a lot, 
and visit my 2 sons and their family in Georgia 
and Virginia. My wife, Helen, is active and 
healthy." Bill lives in Bishopville, SC. 

1935 

ORIN A. SIMPSOO writes: "Almost retired after 
over 40 years in the lumber business. I have 
been everything from office boy to President of 
Waynedale Lumber & Supply. Have been active in 
Boy Scouts, Church, and Community affairs during 
the past years. (There was a depression. 
Remember? Sane of us ran out of $$$ and urnph for 
awhile.) I have a lot of fond memories of camp 
and the country around Henryville. • • • Still 
married to the same gal. Three kids and three 
g-kids.... Good Luck to all." Orin lives in 
Fort Wayne, IN. 

GI..mN R. ALLISCN, who retired fran the Forest 
Service in 1970. is still active on the Michigan 
Upper Peninsula Resource Conservation and 
Development Project-Forestry Committee, and still 
serves on the State Forester's Forestry Resource 
Planning Committee. In addition, Glen is a 
manber of the Advisory Committee to establish a 
skilled woods worker training program at Bay de 
Noc Community College. Glenn lives in Escanaba, 
Michigan. 

JAMES W. CRAIG writes: "The Class of '36 , like 
my hair, is growing thin, but still a long way 
from being extinct. I am still in contact with 
Glenn Allison in Escanaba, Michigan, Harry Haines 
in Charlotte, North Carolina, and Professor 
"Chuck" Geltz in Gainesville, Florida." 
Currently, Jim is Chairman of the Board of 
Directors and Chief Executive Officer of Forestry 
Suppliers, Inc., which he founded in 1952. 
Forestry Suppliers is the pioneer forestry supply 
business in the u.s. and the largest such 
business in the world. we all agree that 
Forestry Suppliers works hard to have ''What you 
need, when you need it. " 

1937 

JAMES R. BURKHART retired from the Army in 1972. 
But instead of relaxing on the St. Johns River in 
Florida as he and his wife had planned, they have 
become involved in corrrrnunity activities. Their 
primary activity is with the Veterans of Foreign 
Wars. Velma has served as Auxiliary and District 
President, and has advanced as a State line 
officer to Senior Vice President of the 21,000 
member Florida Ladies Auxiliary. In 1975 Jim was 
All State Post Commander; in 1978 he was named 
All State Post Quartermaster and Outstanding Post 
Service Officer. At the 82nd National Convention 
in August, 1980, he was named Co-Captain of the 
1980-81 All American Team of the 25 outstanding 
District Commanders from the 100 VFW Districts. 

KENNE'IH R. "BOB" SWINFORD continues to work with 
F & W Forestry Services since retiring from the 
University of Florida in June, 1976. He also 
does some consulting on his own, and serves as 
District Vice President of the Florida Forestry 
Association. Bob and his wife, Mickey, recently 
became first time grandparents, a granddaughter. 
(NOTE: Bob would like to get in touch with old 
classmates. His address is: 13410 N.W. 49th 
Ave., Gainesville, Florida 32601.) 
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1938 

FRANCIS w. ADSIT retired on June 1, 1981 after 27 
years with Bowaters Southern Paper Corp., 
Calhoun, Tenn. He writes: "I started as 
Assistant Superintendent of the Wood Handling 
Department and in a short time became 
Superintendent. I stayed in that position until 
1979 when the Department was split. Then I 
became Superintendent of Buildings and Grounds. 
We have lived in Athens, Tenn. for 27 years. My 
wife and I have 6 grandchildren. I still deer 
hunt, fish, and do some woodworking." 

ERCELL s. CXJMMINS is now retired. He writes: "I 
play golf every day - My wife passed away last 
year - Just try to keep busy. " 

NORMAN M. GAMSO reports: "I retired last year. 
I am having a very enjoyable time travelling, 
woodworking, and painting. Have five children 
and four grandchildren. 11 

QJARLES s. WALTERS writes: "To those members of 
the Class of '38 who did not attend the 1981 
Homecoming, I report that the path from the 
Forestry Building to the Stadium has been 
somewhat encumbered by buildings since we left. 11 

Charlie retired from the University of Illinois 
Department of Forestry in 1979. He was Professor 
of Wood Science and in charge of the Wood Science 
Program. Charlie lives in Urbana and ranains 
very active both physically and mentally. 

1939 

ENUL A. DERRA retired in 1981 as Vice President 
of Wabash Life. He is now single, but has two 
daughters and two grandsons, ages ll and 13. 
Paul fills his time with traveling, golf, 
reading, walking, bridge, etc. 

WILLIAM H. DIX recently moved from Melbourn 
Beach, Florida, to Scottsburg, Indiana. He 
writes: "Retired from the Army as a full Colonel 
in 1973 after 30 years of combined active and 
reserve duty. Saw combat in WWII and the Korean 
War. Last reserve assignment was Commander of a 
Strategic Intelligence Research and Analysis Team 
assigned to the Pentagon•••• Retired from Civil 
Service (Federal) after working for Forest 
Service and Soil Conservation Service, and in 
civil service for the Army and Air Force in 
Colorado Springs and in Honolulu as an Agronomist 
(actually forestry, wildlife, and land 
treatment)." 

WILLIAM E. GINN writes: "I retired from the 
Indiana Department of Natural Resources, Division 
of Fish and Wildlife, on June 30, 1979. 'Retired 
from,' but not 'retired.' Life is not so hectic; 
but the days are still full with little time to 
dream, as the reallocation of time is directed 
towards golf, Indiana Wildlife Federation, church 
activities, home and yard, and wife, LaNore--not 
necessarily in that order. Somewhere along the 
line my hoped for time to hunt and fish has been 
overlooked." 

JOSEPH (JACK) M. WILLIAMSeN continues to enjoy 
Florida (Bradenton) living since retiring from 
the Army as a colonel. He writes: "Our children 
are widely scattered. Grandchild number nine 
arrived in May.... I continue to be committed to 
local volunteer work and service organizations. 
It seans I have given ~ some of my hobbies at a 
time others are taking them up: sold my Japanese 
sword collection, gave up hunting, and am in 
process of selling my stamp collection. My work 
with the Boy Scouts, the handicapped, and senior 
citizens seans to be more meaningful at this 
time••••We take a trip to a new place every year. 
Rachel and I are planning to visit the South 
Pacific soon." 

ErMIN w. ZUCK writes: "I am retired from Koppers 
Company, but am still working part time for a 
local firm. Would love to hear from any former 
classmates. (Would the real Bob Schnell please 
write!?)" Ed's address is: 3448 Chippewa Court, 
West Linn, Oregon 97063, 

1941 

WILFORD E. BARTELT is semi-retired. His 
non-retired days are spent buying logs for 
Roberts and Strack Veneer Co., Clarksville, 
Indiana. A lot of his retired hours are spent 
"round dancing." 

JAMES B. MANSCN sent these manory fragments of 
the 1938 Forestry Camp at Henryville, Indiana: 
"Chuck Geltz and his bell, onion sandwiches, 
bugs, cold showers, mildew, moonlight on Schlamrn 
Lake, early morning awakening-sounds of Schaich's 
bare bottom meeting Geltz's flailing hand, nights 
in the study hall, days in the woods with 'Injun 
Joe,' Beeler's baritone, 'shooting' Polaris, 
Fleming's Mohawk haircut, castor oil from 'Dr.' 
Geltz, DeStefano never letting you forget the no 
hitter he pitched, Smitty proving he could hold 
his breath for 3 minutes, rain flooding side 
camp, 'stick-stuck' , 'javelin' range poles, 
poison ivy, Henryville beer, Paul 'Bunyan' Criss, 
Cy Lawson, Louisville's 'ladies,' •• Remember?" 
Jim and his wife live in St. Petersburg, Florida. 
However, they are planning to move near their 
daughter in the Blue Ridge Mountains of Virginia. 

1942 

PAUL I. BOYNTON operates a small advertising and 
printing business in Chalmette, Louisiana. 
Before starting this business in 1977, Paul 
worked in the aerospace industry as a Quality 
Control Analyst, a Quality Assurance Specialist, 
and a PERI' Analyst. Since going to Louisiana 
about 15 years ago, he has developed a great 
interest in sailing, and hopes to do some 
extended cruising one of these years. "If anyone 
is looking for a crew for such a venture," he 
writes, "let me know." (Address: 2809 Veronica 
Drive, Chalmette, Louisiana 70043). 
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FRED J. WALZ is Senior Wood Products Develotment 
Engineer with Steelcase at the Grand Rapids, 
Michigan, Technical Center. Fred has been with 
Steelcase for 8 years. He writes: "Arm and I 
have 3 children (12, 9, and 7). Since living in 
Michigan I have come to enjoy fishing for lake 
trout and salmon on Lake ~lichigan ••• This summer 

visited my brother, Dave ( '63) , in Coos Bay, 
Oregon. Dave works for Weyerhaeuser, has a 
60-acre ranch, and does a little logging on the 
side. While there he had me setting chokers, 
bucking logs, and helping with maintenance work. 
It didn't take me long to figure out who works 
the hardest-Loggers or Engineers." 

1963 

RONALD L. CDX has been with the Forest Service 
for about 16 years. He writes: "I have had 
experience in practically all aspects of resource 
management. Am currently responsible for all 
resources on this District (Seeley Lake, MT) 
except timber and fire. I expect a transfer in 
the near future ••• Married and two daughters at 
home; step-daughter in nurses' training. I'm 
still working hard, but am an avid lolly-gagger 
during off time. I'm the only known person to 
have observed and documented the tracks of the 
Snow Snake, a unique, but unthreatened species." 

1964 

JACK WENGERT had bone fragments surgically 
removed from his right knee on July 7, 1981. The 
prognosis is that the knee will slowly get worse. 
It may force Jack into early retirement from the 
Forest Service. Jack, Emna Lou, Brent (high 
school freshman), Kirk (7th grader), and Carol 
(just turned 11) live in Thompson Falls, Montana. 
Jack reports: "Ron Cox is working on the Lolo 
N.F., Ed Carlile is working as a flight engineer 
for a large airline in California, and Rodger 
Ward is working in Idaho." 

1965 

DALE BORKHOLDER is a Captain on a Lockheed Jet 
Star for Morton Norwich, Chicago. He does 
extensive international flying, especially to 
Europe and s. America. In the USAF Reserve, Dale 
flies a USAF/Fairchild A-10 out of Grissom AFB, 
IN. He states: "The A-10 airplane and mission 
is the most exciting flying I have ever done." 
In his spare time, Dale is an Admissions Liaison 
Officer for the Air Force Academy and Air Force 
ROTC, and is pursuing the MBA at Northern 
Illinois University at DeKalb. He is married and 
has 3 children (6, 9, and 13). His 13-year old 
is interested in wildlife and conservation. 

BRUCE w. FOL'l'Z is a biometrician with the state 
of washington Department of Natural Resources. 
He analyzes growth and yield data for the state 
timberlands that lie east of the Cascade 
mountains. Bruce has been married for seven 

years and has two daughters (2 and 4)... He 
writes: "Prior to this job I worked for the 
Forest Service Research Station in Minnesota for 
two years, served as a pilot in the Air Force for 
4 1/2 years, and played Foreman in a plywood mill 
for 2 years ••• I often see Bruce Bare. He is a 
Professor at the University of Washington." 

GARY A. GRABLE completed his first year in 
November, 1981, as Regional Controller for the 
newly organized Timberlands and Wood Products 
Division of Container Corporation of America. 
Gary is located in Chicago, but travels 
frequently to Florida, Alabama, and Georgia to 
visit company timberlands and sawmills. He has 
been with Container Corporation for 13 years, has 
been married 15 years (3 children), and has lived 
in Naperville, Illinois for some time. 

1966 

RICHARD A. MOSSEY writes: ·~t does a forestry 
graduate do in the State of Washington? Work for 
Boeing, of course. I am employed in the AWACS 
branch of Boeing Aerospace Co. My job consists 
of simulation design and human engineering••• My 
wife, Jessie, and I enjoy the area very much. We 
camp a lot in the mountains and explore the 
backroads with our 4x4. We raise all of our own 
vegetables in our garden. I also fish for trout 
and steelhead, with an occasional trip to Oregon 
to fish the Metolius and Deschutes Rivers••• This 
would be a great place to put a forestry degree 
to work. Maybe when the wood business gets 
better, I will. " 

1967 

MICHAEL H. ADAMS left Pierson-Hallowell Co. in 
July, 1981, to join his wife, Jean, in business. 
Mike and Jean own and operate three retail stores 
in Indianapolis that specialize in supplies for 
cake decorating and candy making. As small 
business owners they do everything: accounting, 
ordering, delivering, and sweeping the floors. 
When they have time, they hunt (with muzzle
loading rifle), cross-country ski, and cycle. 

1968 

GARY E. CONANT is District Conservationist with 
the USDA-SCS in Harrison County, Indiana. Gary 
married Patricia Scott from Scottsburg, Indiana 
in 1972. They have a 6-year old son, Brian. 

EJ::WARD L. MATTHEWS writes: "I am still working 
on the Six Rivers N.F. in California. But I have 
been transferred to the Mad River Ranger District 
where I am District Silviculturist•••• We have two 
children, Ed (5) and Barbara (2}." 

LARRY D. WOLTER is General Supervisor for the 
Beer Packaging and Shipping Department for 
Anheuser-Busch, Inc., Williamsburg, Virginia. 
Larry lives in Poquoson, Virginia. 
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1972 

DAVID A. EASTERLA is Professor of Zoology and 
Curator of Birds, Mammals, and Herptiles at N.W. 
~lissouri State University at Maryville. He is 
also advisor for all wildlife ecology and 
conservation majors. And listen to this: He 
teaches zoology, biology, seminar, wildlife 
management, ornithology, herpetology, mamrnalogy 
and the ecology of the Missouri Ozarks. (Dave 
received the Ph.D. from Purdue in 1972.) 

JOON T. JACOBS has completed 6 1/2 years with the 
u.s. Army. He is currently attending the 
Ordnance Officer 1 s Advanced Course at the 
Redstone Arsenal, Huntsville, Alabama. John and 
his wife, Karen, spent 4 l/2 years in the Federal 
Republic of Germany. They anticipate returning 
to Germany this SllllUUer. John writes: "Karen and 
I have many fond memories of our years at 
Purdue." 

BEVERLY SPITLER SFru\GUE, who is married to Rick 
Sprague ( '72), writes: "Rick and I began a 
landscaping business in Anderson, IN, 5 years 
ago. He does the hard work-I just answer the 
phone and keep the books! We have a 7-year-old 
son, Josh, and 3-year-old daughter, Casey." 

BILL L. WILKINSCN has worked for the Forest 
Service in Washington, Montana, and Idaho since 
graduation. He is now in charge of advanced sale 
planning and layout in Kamiah, Idaho. Bill 
married a '72 Purdue graduate. The Wilkinsons 
have two children, ages 4 and 2. Their hobbies 
include big game hunting, fishing, and camping. 

1973 

ROBERT A. GOODING is Operations Analyst for 
Timberlands for Weyerhaeuser, Longview, 
Washington. Bob added this note to Charlie 
Miller: "Thanks for the good times at SllllUUer 
Camp and remEmber, 'You have to suffer a little 
to be happy.'" 

GARY E. MILLER writes: "Beverly and I have been 
married for over eight years and have lived in 
Columbus, Ohio, for the past five years. I am a 
computer programmer analyst for a data processing 
coq::oration. Prior to my current emp:j_oyment, I 
programmed for the U.S. Geological Survey and 
Ohio State University. Beverly is a programmer 
with Ohio State University. We have a beautiful 
daughter, Angie, who is 8-months old••• I have 
fond memories of our days at Purdue--especially 
my summer at the Lost Lake Forestry Camp. I get 
the picture out occasionally; I still wish that 
relaxing summer would be IXJSsible again." 

ALLEN D. ROYER is a District Forester with the 
Indiana Division of Forestry. His District 
covers a seven county area in west Central 
Indiana. Al writes: "I was promoted to District 
Forester in April, 1981 ••• I enjoy the work and 
hope to continue for some time in this IXJSition." 
He and his wife, Kay, live in Spencer, IN, on a 

17-acre farm. Their main crops are Christmas 
trees, firewood, and kids! The Royers have a 
daughter, Lisa, age 4, and are expecting another 
child in May, 1982. 

'IHOMAS E. VOGEL writes: "The big news is that I 
am now living in DaveniXJrt, Iowa and in my second 
year of the four-year course at the Palmer 
College of Chiropractic." Tom married Marica 
Callahan (Home Ec. '73). They have a daughter (4 
l/2 years old) • 

1974 

GARY w. CARLILE went to work for the Soil 
Conservation Service, USDh, when he graduated in 
1974. Then he returned to Purdue in the late 
seventies and completed a degree in Land 
Surveying Engineering in 1980. Gary is now a 
Party Chief for John E. Chance & Associates, 
Lafayette, LA. Chance is involved with surveying 
the offshore oil fields. And so during the past 
year or so, Gary has worked along the coast, from 
Maine to Mexico. 

ROGER w. GLEITZ reiXJrts: "Since graduation I 
have pursued various hobbies and careers. ·I 
returned to Leavenworth, Indiana, married Kath 
Goldman, an ISO graduate in speech therapy, in 
June, 1974. Worked as a naturalist at Wyandotte 
Caves, ltmlber buyer for Keller Mfg. Co., Ohio 
Valley Container, and J obe 1 s in Perry County as a 
lumber inspector. Attended NHLA Inspection 
School in Memphis in 1976; returned to Purdue for 
teacher's license in 1977-78. Taught Vocational 
Ag. from 1978-81 at Crawford High School near 
~arengo. Worked since May, 1981, as a naturalist 
for Wyandotte Woods. Have one son (2).... I 
designed and built an underground A-frame, 
berm-type home 2-years ago on our 50-acre fann 
purchased in 1975." 

JOON H. WOLF is District Sales Manager (northern 
Ohio) for Hi-Bred International, Inc. John was 
married on August 8, 1981. His wife, Joanne, 
teaches Remedial Reading to grades l-4. The 
Wolfs live in McClure, Ohio. Their hobbies are 
fishing, camping, golf, bowling, canoeing, and 
work. 

1975 

KENT H. BLACKLIDGE has sold the family owned 
newspaper in Kokomo, Indiana, for which he was 
publisher for the past three years. Kent will 
soon return to Purdue to pursue a Ph.D. in 
biology. He reiXJrts: "I am now single 
(divorced) • My oldest daughter, Dawn, is a 
junior in Child Developnent at Purdue. My second 
daughter, Jill, is a sophomore in P.E. at Ball 
State. My two sons attend Northwestern Schools 
in Howard County. " 

DONALD E. DUNCAN is Property Manager of the 
22,500 acre Yellowwood State Forest in western 
Brown County. The forest has lakes and streams 
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LAWRENCE W. MIKKELSON is employed by the 
Virginian Division of Forestry as County 
Forester, Amelia County. He is responsible for 
all forest management activities on the private 
lands of the county. Larry is married and has a 
daughter who was born September 5, 1981. 

MICHAEL L. NOBBE is Plant Manager, Wood Treating 
Department, Western Tar Products Corporation, 
Terre Haute, Indiana. He is still single. 

WILLIAM M. PARRILLA is Domestic Pulp Sales 
Representative for Bowater Sales Co. in 
Greenville, S.C. Bill is responsible for all 
u.s. sales as well as sales in the United 
Kingdom. He was married October 17, 1981. 

TIID'IHY G. RIDTEBU<li served in the Peace Corps 
from September, 1978, until December, 1980. He 
taught the people of San Marcos, Rio Branco, 
about forestry, gardening, beekeeping, rabbit 
raising, and farming. Tim is now looking for a 
position with an organization that helps 
underdeveloped countries. Tim is single. 

EDWARD R. SALVETER started a Consulting Forestry 
Service in October, 1981. He reports: "The name 
of my company is Central Indiana Timber 
Management Service--! serve private land owners 
in west central Indiana. Business is good." Ed 
and wife, Cheryl, had their first child, a girl, 
in November, 1980. 

MICHAEL L. VALLANCE works as a forester for the 
Bureau of Land Management in Salmon, Idaho. He 
married the former Beth Callahan on June 13, 
1981, in Bloomington, Indiana. Mike's hobbies 
include: canoeing, fishing, camping, hiking, 
photography, bowling, and tennis. 

JULIA KRAMER WATSON lives in Rapid City, South 
Dakota. She works as the Dispatcher for wildland 
fires in the Black Hills Area for the South 
Dakota Division of Forestry. Julia married J. 
~tichael Watson three years ago. She enjoys 
camping and hiking in the Black Hills, and 
embroidery and sewing. 

1979 

KEVIN A. BECKER is currently the Maintenance 
Director for the Tippecanoe County Parks and 
Recreation Department. Kevin hopes to complete 
the requirements for a teacher's certificate in 
Vocational Agriculture in May, 1982. 

'IDM A. DECAMP is an Assistant District Forester 
with the Indiana Division of Forestry. Tom 
writes: "I married Jan Friend on April 19, 1980. 
We had a baby boy (Alan Richard) on September 22, 
1981-That' s 17 months for those of you who have 
trouble counting." Tom and Jan live in Auburn, 
Indiana. 

HARRY N. OPEL is a lieutenant in the USAF 
Reserve; he is on active duty as a 
Communications-Electronics Officer in the Air 

Force Communications Command at Whiteman AFB 
(SAC), Knob Noster, Missouri. Harry keeps 
hardware in top operating condition (and trains 
personnel) • He deals with radio, teletype, 
digital networks, security systems, salelite 
communications, navigational aids, cryptographic 
communications, missile support, and more. He 
writes: "My forestry background is helpful, 
especially knowledge of computers, mathematics, 
surveying, and cartography. And it serves me 
well in a mobile field environment where I have 
an advantage over the engineers •••• Mark Roark 
('79) is Log Yard Foreman, Pingleton Lumber Co., 
Greencastle, IN. Gary Ryder ( '79) is with the 
City Recreation Dept .. , Greenwood, IN." 

ELLEN VAN KORN REID married Timothy Reed, a 
geoscience graduate student in December, 1979. 
Ellen is attending Purdue as a graduate student 
under Dr. Harvey Holt and is working on forest 
vegetation management. She plans to obtain the 
MS (For.) degree in May, 1982. 

ROBERT K. SWIHART married his hometown (Peru, IN) 
sweetheart after graduating from Purdue in May, 
1979. Bob and his bride, Debra, migrated to St. 
Paul where he began work toward his MS degree at 
the University of Minnesota Department of 
Entomology, Fisheries, and Wildlife. Bob's 
research involved an analysis of habitat use by 
eastern cottontails in agricultural regions of 
southeastern ~tinnesota. He received the MS 
degree in August, 1981. At this time Bob holds 
an appointment at the Department of Systematics 
and Ecology, University of Kansas, as an honors 
fellow. 

RIQIARD D. YANT married Gwen Sommers (BA in 
History '78) on January 3, 1981. Dick will 
complete the Juris Doctor degree in May, 1981, at 
the University of Illinois. He also reports: "I 
have a niece who was born on July 11, 1981, to 
Mary Lois Yant Vaughn (BS in Wildlife '70) and 
James N. Vaughn (BS in Landscape Architecture 
'70)." The Yants live in Urbana, IL~ the Vaughns 
live in Georgetown, IN. 

BRDCE R. ZOTTER received the M.S. in Forest 
Biometrics in June, 1981, at Virginia Polytechnic 
Institute. He began his studies under the 
direction of Dave Hyink (Ph.D. Purdue Forestry 
'79). Bruce married the former Laura Bilbrey 
(B.s. Purdue '80) on April 4, 1981, and is 
currently working as Field Forester, Timber 
Appraisal, for the Buckeye Cellulose Corporation, 
Oglethorpe, Ga. 

SALLY s. R. ZWISLER, her husband, and their 
"spunky blond-haired boy {2)" live in Bayfield, 
Colorado, in view of the southern San Juan Mts. 
They have nearly completed their log house (they 
have been live-in home builders for 3 years). 
Sally has been working for the Forest Service 
since 1979. She has had several assignments, but 
is now in charge of the forest data base system 
(a storage and retrieval system, S2K, and a 
mapping system, R2MAP) for the "Great Forest 
Plan" for the San Juan National Forest. Sally 
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WHERE WOULD I GO? 

Wh~~ would I go i£ I had no ~an~ £o~ tim~, non 6~et £o~ ab~~n~~? 

Wh~~~ would I go? 

T would go .to wh~~ .th~ G~and Sabl~ Vun~ U~ n~il~~l!J along .th~ 

~ou.th ~ho~~ o£ Lak~ Sup~o~, b~~a~~ .th~~ il hM o~~~~d .to no 

Uving .thing .to .tak~ U£~ £o~ ill ~xd~iv~ ~~; .th~~ ~oM .th~ ~ky, 

~o£.t .th~ g~ound, and ~o£.t .th~ £oo.t £~. 

I would walk along .th~ will~ ~hould~ o£ .th~ dun~ and wa.t~h .th~ 

wind ~~ulp.tun~ .th~ ~and and Mn .tMough .th~ pa.t~h~ o£ b~a~h gnM~, 

b~a~h p~M, and gnound ~h~y. I would go down .th~ ~lop~ .to .th~ lak~ 

and pain.t a m~n.tal pidun~ by .tw p~~iliption: 

"A ~unv~ £on .th~ ~han~, 

A Un~ £o~. .th~ l~a, 

A un.t £o~ .th~ ~ky 
Wh~n~ .th~ ~u~et would b~, 

A ~~ok.~ £o~ .th~ gull, 

A ~w~~p £o~ .th~ maiVL; 

Th~ ~~ .to b~ mon~-

Wilh .th~ will .to ~~6~ain." 

And in .th~ ~v~Vting I would ~.tand on .th~ ~~;t o£ .th~ high~.t dun~ 

and wa.t~h .th~ £og ~~~p in £~om .th~ lak.~ and ~nvuop .th~ ja~k. pin~ and 

Mp~n in .th~ ~ov~. 

--C. I. Mill~ 
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=' Producers of fine hardwood
0 
U veneer and lumber. 

edinbu h 
indiana 

chieving excellence through 81 526-2601 

advanced technology anllllllilllillli 

> progressive management. 

ce~ 
GROWERS OF A GENERAL t?fJwu~ue Cf}~ 

LINE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SHRUBSJ CC5~o/82-:S3 
TREESJ EVERGREENS AND 

fRUIT TREES AT INDIANAPOLIS 

Since 18?5 

BenMeadoNs Company 
3589 Broad Streel, Atlanta (Chamblee). Georg1a 30366 
Telephone (404) 455-0907 Cable Address ··senco· 

A LEADING SUPPLIER OF FORESTRY, 
GEOLOGY & ENGINEERING EQUIPMENT 

FOR OVER 25 YEARS 
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Paul W. King 48600 11 Mile Road 

Graduate Forester Novi, M I 48050 

Purdue University Phone 349-4636 collect 

88 





LUMBER COMPANY, INC. 
Akron, Indiana 

(219) 893-4511 

OPPORTUNITIES IN: 
TREE FARMS 

TIMBERLAND MANAGEMENT 
TIMBER BUYING 

MODERN SA WMILL/NG and MARKETING 

COMPLIMENTS OF - - -
I 

Jasper Veneer Mills, Inc. 
ROTARY CUT VENEERS 

CRATES • BOXES 

PHONE 812 I 482-5022 

JASPER. INDIANA 47546 
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A TOUCH OF COLORADO 
I 

I DIANA 

Hodson's Bay is a specialty 

shop dedicated to the quiet 

discovery of the outdoors. 

Whether your heart is in the 

mountains of Colorado or the 
hardwood forests of Indiana, 
we hope that you would 

sometime discover both 

these worlds on a bike, 

X-c skis, or with a backpack. 

Serving YOU in 
Levee Plaza 

West Lafayette 
743-3506 

SPECIALTIES: 
•CYCLING •BACKPACKING 
•X-C SKIING •WINTERWEAR 
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